
 

Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

 
November 08, 2024 
 
 
Filed via Web Portal  
 
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: Puget Sound Energy 

Revised Monthly Purchased Gas Adjustment Report per WAC 480-90-233(5)  
 Docket UG-230769 
 
Dear Executive Director Killip: 
 
The purpose of this substitute filing is to replace Puget Sound Energy’s October 2024 monthly 
Purchased Gas Adjustment report, titled “UG-230769-PSE-PGA-Rpt-October-2024-(11-07-
24).xlsx”, in order to update the calculation results presented under the tab called “Migration 
Adjust”, which inadvertently were misstated due to incorrect demand rate and conversion factor 
used in the original filing made on November 7, 2024.  
 
Questions regarding this filing can be directed to Elena Zakharova at (425) 462-3539. If you have 
any other questions, or if I can be of any assistance, please contact me at (425) 462-3946.  
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri 
Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-462-3946 
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com 
   

cc: Chris McGuire 
 
Attachment: UG-230769-PSE-PGA-Rpt-October-2024-Revised-(11-08-24).xlsx  
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